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I collected signatures for Measure 114 and delivered them to the Secretary of State’s 

office. I worked hard on it only to see it delayed for over two years in the Courts. Now 

the Court of Appeals has definitively established that 114 is consistent with the State 

Constitution. Please make sure that the House Judiciary Committee passes HB 

3075-1 out, so the full Legislature can vote on it, and we are ready to implement 114 

as soon as possible.  

 

We need sensible regulation of firearms in Oregon….why would we do less, when 

driving motor vehicles, for instance, requires training, testing, and licensing.  

 

Phil Quarterman 


